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         13th January 2023   

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Dates for your Diary 

6th February         -  Yr 5 & 6 Bikeability Forms to be returned by 06/02/23 

13th – 17th February - Half Term 

21st & 23rd February - Parents Evenings  

2nd March  - World Book Day 

9th March  - Year 6 Crucial Crew 

17th March   - Red Nose Day Comic Relief 

3rd – 17th April  - Easter Holidays 

18th April  - Back to School 

 

Weekly Attendance Figures 13th January – 19th January 2023 

 

Fry Class - 91.33%  

Nelson Class - 94.09%  

Carter Class - 85.6%  

Cavell Class - 97.27%  

 

Congratulations to Cavell Class for having the best attendance figures this week. 

 

Miss Lindop 

Congratulations to Miss Lindop, who welcomed a baby boy, Oakley, in to the world last weekend. 

Both mum and baby are doing well. 

 

Safeguarding 

The designated safeguarding leads at Caston are Mrs Disney, Mr Halmshaw and Miss Cavanagh. If 

you have a concern or worry about a child, please contact the school office. 

 

Weather 
Please remember to send your child to school with a suitable winter coat; it has been really cold this 
week! 
 
Parents Evening 
These will be held in the first week back after half term.  More information will be sent out soon. 
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World Book Day – Thursday 2nd March 
The theme is “You are a reader”. Children are welcome to come to school dressed as their favourite 
book character and bring in their favourite book. 
 
Foodbank – Take What You Need, Give What You Can 

Our give what you can and take what you need food bank is located in the foyer at Caston. This is 

open to all members of the local community.  

 

Year 5 and 6 – Residential 

Payment is now available on the school money website for this trip.  The total has been split into five 

payments with each one being due at the end of each month.  The first payment is due by the end of 

January. 

 

Celebrating Pupil Success 

We want to celebrate some of the work our pupils have created.   

 

This week we have two stories from Nelson Class, from Jack and Stella. 

 

Well done Jack and Stella! You have both created some amazing work 

 

Kind Regards 
Mrs Sarah Disney 

Executive Headteacher 
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